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Kristine McDaniel

Kristine McDaniel is the Hospital Director for GCVS - NASA
Parkway due to open in the Spring of 2025, which will bring
quality medicine and service to the Southeast side of
Houston. She currently is serving as the interim Hospital
Director at GCVS while GCVS - NASA Parkway is under
construction.

Kristine joined the GCVS team in 2007 and was promoted
through several positions until most recently, the Manager
of Client Experience. Over the past few years, Kristine has
also taken several stretch assignments at multiple hospitals
in Texas ranging from customer service remediations to
serving as the interim Hospital Director at Emergency Pet
Care of Texas. She is well known by all for her cheerful and
positive energy that is absolutely infectious.

In her time away from GCVS, Kristine enjoys crafting and
spending quality time her her husband Matt, two children,
Addison and Liam, and their assorted four-legged
members.



